
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 3/27/2013 4:02:06 PM
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: BY update

Liza

The PG&E team that is dealing directly with BV is putting together some written 
protocols/expectations as you and I and Jane have discussed. Several folks are out with their 
families this week for spring break, and so I believe it will be next week before we get back to 
you with a document. Meanwhile, I know that [Redacted 
Friday to continue their previous discussions about various data requests and general progress.

s meeting with Maria Solis this

I really appreciate your interest in understanding more about how this relationship is truly 
working. We recognize that there are challenges for all three parties!

So, more next week.

Thanks

Laura

Laura Doll

SB GT&S 0504215
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Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739
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